
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 3 May 2018  

   

Question (1) When was the sinkhole on Braehead Grove first reported to 

the Council? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which contractor was appointed to address the problems 

associated with the sinkhole and what money has been paid 

to them to date for work on this particular project? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What issues are preventing the sinkhole being filled and the 

road being fully opened? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What additional communications are planned with residents 

on Braehead Grove and other surrounding streets following 

the initial letter drop? 

Answer (4)  
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